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PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUCEMENT 
PSD PABA No. 015 – 2021 

DATE: 22 July 2021 No. of pages including this page:  
Three (3) page/s 

TO:  All Shipping Line Companies and 
Agents; Harbor Pilots; Bureau of 
Customs; Phil Coast Guard; Port 
Users & All Others Concerned 

Emails: (None) 

FROM: 
The Port Services Division 
Manager 

Email: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph 
OPM Email: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph 
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667 

Cc:  

SUBJECT: QUARANTINE REGULATIONS FOR VESSELS COMING FROM FLAGGED 
DOWN COUNTRIES IN THE LAST FOURTEEN DAYS 

ATTENTION: if you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once 
through Tel (088) 856-1264; Fax: (088) 856-4667; email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_psd@ppa.com.ph 

 
MESSAGE: 
 
Disseminated herewith is the Bureau of Quarantine (BOQ) Memorandum Circular No. 2021 – 14 
dated 16 July 2021 entitled “Quarantine Regulations for Vessels Coming from Flagged Down 
Countries in the Last Fourteen Days” providing the guidelines on quarantine regulations that shall 
be observed for vessels coming from flagged down countries in the last fourteen (14) days and that 
these said regulations applies to all commercial cargo vessels for any approved purpose of call.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
RUBY MARIA O. GUMAPON 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be advise this 
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